On Thursday 9 May, representatives of the Cambridge UCU Justice 4 College
Supervisors (J4CS) campaign met with representatives of the Colleges, University,
and the Office of Intercollegiate Services (OIS).

Present at that meeting:

Cambridge UCU: Matthew Lloyd Roberts (UCU Postgraduate Rep), Emily Sandford
(UCU Casualisation Rep), Ali Suriel (PhD candidate), Lydia Richards (UCU regional
official).

Colleges, University and OIS: Judith Bunbury (Associate Secretary, Senior Tutors’
Committee), Richard Anthony (Chair, Bursars’ Committee), Malcolm Millbrook
(Deputy Head of OIS).

Both parties reported back on discussions which had taken place since the last
J4CS/OIS meeting, and had a productive discussion regarding next steps. It was
agreed that there would be a meeting on Thursday, 16 May, at which point both
parties hope to reach an agreement on a new intercollegiate pay rate methodology.



